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Grisel Silva, City Councilor District B 

(978) 420-5786

blog@griselsilva.com 

On Wednesday April 9th I was taken by ambulance to the Lawrence General Hospital following a personal health issue.  I underwent some testing and evaluation and was released from Lawrence General Hospital early Thursday morning.  

I would like to thank the citizens of this community for their concern and appreciate their prayers and support.  I was able to get some much needed rest in my one night stay at LGH and look forward to taking a few days to rest comfortably in the confines of my own home.  

I don’t anticipate any need break in my duties as City Councilor as my health has been diagnosed as being in good condition.  I look forward to getting back to the Council table to represent my constituents and back to my family commitments.  

I respectfully request that you honor my privacy at this time.  

